
    Update for the Week Ahead    5/11/2023 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you have all had a happy and healthy Mid-Term Break. We 

look forward to welcoming your children back through our doors 

tomorrow morning. 

Some news for the week ahead: 

 

• Dance Fit Class – Our third Dance Fit class will run tomorrow in 

our school hall at 11.15am. A fun and active way to kick start 

your week. All welcome to join! 

 

• Please return your Board of Management Parent Vote by this 

Wednesday. Let us know if you haven’t received a voting paper. 

 

• We will be collecting once again for the Christmas Shoebox 

Appeal. We have labels available in school. (i.e. is your shoebox 

intended for a boy/ girl and which age category). To learn more 

on how to fill your shoebox click here: 

https://www.teamhope.ie/christmas-shoebox-appeal/how-to-

fill-a-shoebox/ 

 

• Ag Sugradh le Cheile, an initiative to involve parents in active 

play with their children will take place this Friday 10th 

November. Junior and Senior Infant parents are invited to join 

for the morning slot and 1st and 2nd class parents are invited to 

join from 11:00 -12:30. A letter with more information will 

issue tomorrow. 
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